New Years Resolution No.]

January is a great time to stop and think
about many things that need to get
done in the New Year, including reviewing
your insurances! We realise this may not be
at the top of your New Year’s Resolution list
but it is so important to protect yourself and
your assets and to gain peace of mind.

Conducting a review of your insurances
needs to be done professionally by someone
who acts for you to avoid underinsurance
and inappropriate covers. This will ensure
that you are paying for what you actually
need.

At Oracle Insurance we act on your behalf
and in your interest. John has over 30 years
experience in the insurance industry and

is up to date with new products and legal
requirements to protect You the client. We
have access to a wide range of insurers and
their respective products so we can truly
tailor cover and payment options to your
specific needs.

Contact John Nash on 02 6772 8008 for

a full review of your current insurance.
That's one less thing for you to worry about
in 2014. Happy New Year from Oracle
Insurance.
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Professional
Directors & Officers
Professional Indemnity
Management Liability
IT Liability

Suite 5 128 Dangar Street, Armidale

Business
Liability

Business Interruption
ISR/Property
Commercial Motor

Personal

Home & Contents
Motor

Landlords

Marine
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